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DEMOLITION AT 1ST AND D STREET SET FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 21ST  

 
Contractor has received State Demolition Permit approval  

 
 
SALIDA, COLORADO — Demolition of the buildings located at 102 D Street and 233 E 1st  
Street will begin mid-morning on Monday, August 21st.  JKS Industries, which has been on site 
abating asbestos in the buildings, has received approval from the Colorado Department of 
Public Health and Environment of the “State Demolition Permit”, with an approved start date of 
8/21/2023.  
 
D Street will be closed during the actual demolition of the buildings on Monday.  Heavy truck 
traffic will be in the area as the contractor removes debris from the site, Tuesday through Friday.  
Please plan accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

### 
 
 
The City of Salida, CO, is the statutory seat of Chaffee County with a population of approximately 5,700 residents. 
Salida is a family-friendly community ideally situated in central Colorado - known by many as the “Heart of the 
Rockies,” both for its geographic location and the abundance of arts, cultural and recreational amenities found 
here. The city is dedicated to maintaining a safe, fiscally responsible and forward-thinking government where 
residents, businesses and visitors can thrive. Explore more about Salida at www.cityofsalida.com.   

http://www.cityofsalida.com/

